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News 
We have a busy half term planned; we are practising songs for the Summer Fair, jumping, balancing and 
moving skilfully for the Wow Workshop Sports Day Event and we are learning about how to grow plants 
in our vegetable plot. We hope that you will be able to come along to these events and see what your 
children have been up to. 
 

 

 

Events this half term  
 

1st July – 2-4pm - Three Bears Summer Fair – All welcome, donations of items for the hampers and 

stalls and help on the day would be much appreciated,  

   PLEASE SIGN UP, SEE ‘A’ FRAME ON ENTRY  We need your help to make this event a 

successful afternoon, we will be raising funds to buy new resources for the outside area to support physical 
development; gross and fine motor skills 
 

4th July 9.30 – 10.30 - Wow Workshop – Sports Day Event – come along with your child and support 

and encourage them as they complete the circuit of events        If you drop off at 9am then stay whilst 
we get set up 
 

Leavers presentations – on the last few days of term if your child is leaving us to go to school we will be 

inviting you to come in for a short while to join us in saying goodbye, the children will be singing and there will be 
a presentation to all leavers.  
Dates and times will be emailed out to all leavers.  
 

 20th July - 10.30 onwards - Christchurch Park Picnic 
Come and join us for a final get together in the park, staff will be on hand to organise a few games, and have a 

chat, bring your picnic and stay awhile.  A lovely informal way to end the term, let’s hope the sun shines     
 

      

Last day of term: Wednesday 19th July 2017  

We return on Wednesday 6th September 2017 

 

Extra Sessions – if you are looking for extra paid sessions (one off or regular) throughout the term remember to 
email in and check if we have any availability. 

Jolly Phonics – we practice a different letter sound each week, keep a look out at where we are at, on our 
Facebook page, check out the songs on You Tube.   

Big Thank You to everyone who has helped wash T-Towels, helped on the parent rota and with events organised 
by the fundraising team  THANK YOU 

 


